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Announcement for new weekly direct service 

from Japan/South Korea/China to South Pacific Islands 
 

 

 We, Kyowa Shipping, are pleased to inform the launch of a new product of weekly 

direct service from Japan, South Korea and China to South Pacific Islands starting from 

coming October.  

 

 With this new service, we can offer our valuable customers reliable and stable 

way to bring value to the South Pacific Islands with more frequency and flexibility.  

 

Besides the direct ports in Japan, South Korea and China, quality service on basis 

of transshipment is available from South East Asia, Europe and India as well as Australia 

and New Zealand using a wide range of global network. We strongly believe this new 

service helps the customers control their logistics more efficiently.  

 

 

Port of Call in new service 

 

Loading port with direct call:   Kaohsiung, Xingang, Qingdao, Busan, 

Kobe, Nagoya, Yokohama 

(Some ports on bi-weekly basis) 

 

Discharge port with direct call: *Tarawa, *Honiara, **Santo, Port Vila, Noumea, 

Lautoka, Suva, Nuku’alofa, Apia, Pago Pago, 

*Papeete 

 (*Tarawa, Honiara and Papeete on bi-weekly 

basis) 

 (**Santo on monthly basis) 

 

For more information, please ask our local agent.  

If you need contact details, please visit: https://www.kyowa-line.co.jp/agency_en/ 


